
  

JULY ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

 
 

 

 

 July 4 - Closed for Observance of Independence Day 

 

 

If you have someone you are responsible for going on a field trip this summer 

and they require sunscreen, then you will need to apply it before they come to 

Scott Key Center.  Unfortunately we are unable to apply sunscreen to individuals 

unless we have a doctor order on file.  This is not a SKC policy, but a MD Board 

of Nursing regulation. 

 

Please remember to cash paychecks in a timely manner.  If you still have older 

paychecks please cash them as soon as possible. 

 

Please dress appropriate to the weather.  Encourage those that are working 

outside, or doing work at multiple locations to bring a water bottle with them.  

SKC is air conditioned and at times can feel cool to some, so keep that in mind 

when dressing for the day. 
 

 

http://fcg/members/Health_Department/skc/Logo/Forms/DispForm.aspx?ID=

